
Dear Mr. von Bismarck, 

 

We are in receipt of your letter dated October 9, 2024.  TPI remains committed to 
sourcing balsa wood from sustainable sources for the production of wind turbine blades 
and has established various contractual and due diligence processes to support this 
commitment.   Due to confidentiality concerns, TPI will not comment on specific details 
of our contracts and relationships with our customers and suppliers.  We would be 
happy to have a call with you to give you an overview of our balsa sourcing practices 
and processes and invite you to refer our most recent sustainability report that can be 
found at the following link. 

 

https://tpicomposites.com/sustainability/reporting/ 

 

Regards, 

 

James Schimanski 

SVP Global Supply Chain                 

TPI Composites, Inc   


